
Date - 20/06/2018

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that Akhila G P, a student of COllege of Engineering Guindy, has successfully 
completed the Internshala Student Partner (ISP) 9.0 program with Internshala during the period 
of March 2018 to May 2018. 

During this period, the ISP promoted Internshala and its products successfully and showed genuine 
sincerity and willingness to learn while taking on new assignments and challenges.

We wish Akhila G P good luck for all the future endeavors.

You may please contact the undersigned for any queries you may have regarding Internshala or 
the ISP program.

Kind regards,

Saumya Sharma

Head, Internshala Student Partner

Contact at: isp@internshala.com


